
Chancellor Brian Rogers (left) with a 
gift of $141,500. This contribution will 
support honors students, as well as 
mining and geological engineering 
students. Partnerships like this  
directly impact UAF students and 
enhance the university’s research. 
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Inspiring Students

Classes are Overflowing

Flint Hills Resources Alaska renewed 
their support of UAF. Their gift 
will touch many areas throughout 
campus such as the Athletics 



Of Note
•	 Welcome to Tammy Tragis-

McCook, who joined the School of 
Management as the new director of 
development and outreach. Tragis-
McCook, previously at KUAC, brings 
nearly a decade of marketing and 
communications experience to the 
position. 

•	 Save the Date! On November 18, 2009 
a reception to thank UAF donors will 
be held in the Regents’ Great Hall, from 
5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

•	 The UAF Annual Giving’s Young Alumni 
flash movie was recognized nationally 
with the bronze medal in the category 
of “creative uses of technology and 
new media,” and with the grand 
gold award in the category of “video 
fundraising” in the 2009 National CASE 
Circle of Excellence Awards. Annual 
Giving coordinator Megan Damario 
made a presentation in Boston, Mass. 
at the “Creating a Culture of Student 
and Young Alumni Philanthropy” 
conference on the strategies behind 
this innovative project.
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The Hugh and Jane Ferguson Foundation gave $10,000 to the Museum 
Exhibition Enhancement fund in support of the Last Polar Bear Exhibit.

 
John duPont gave $25,000 to the UA Museum of the North’s ornithology 
fund, supporting small projects and student research.
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